Jane Rasely

From: Beverley West <bevwest48@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 10:05 PM
To: PCD

Subject: hotel

Dear Heather Wright,

| am opposed to the proposed hotel for many reasons, mainly the size of the project, with 87 planned guest rooms and
spa, bar, restaurant auditorium, etc.

The required cars will add more stress to ferry loading and downtown driving.
The charm of downtown Winslow will be lost forever.
Sincerely,

Beverley West
bevwest48@gmail.com




